
Dear Garden District Members: 
 
The Garden District Association membership will be electing new board 
members at its upcoming Annual Membership Meeting and reception 
on Wednesday, May 14. (Save the date!)  
 
The GDA will present this year's Terry-Parkerson and Renovators' 
Awards, as well.  We encourage your nominations for all.  
 
Simply complete the information below and send to the 
Garden District Association office via email 
to gardendistrictno@bellsouth.net  
 
 

Many thanks for participating! 
 
 

 
 
 

GDA Board Member Nomination 
 
Nominees for Board members and those nominating him/her must be 
Garden District Association members in good standing.  
 
I nominate __________________________________ of 
(address) _________________________ for the GDA Board of 
Directors. I believe he/she will serve the Association well because: 
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
________________________. 
 
My Name, address and telephone 
number: _______________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________ 
 
Nominations Due by Monday, March 31, 2025 
 
 
 

 
++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 



 
The Association is also accepting nominations for the 2025 Terry- 
Parkerson Award. Please complete the form below or send us the 
information as noted above.  
 
 

2024 Terry Parkerson Award Nomination 
 

The 2025 Terry-Parkerson Award may be presented at the Annual 
Membership meeting of the Garden District in May. The award is given 
by the Association, when warranted, to the group or individual who has 
greatly enhanced the character and/or ambiance of the neighborhood 
through extensive positive neighborhood changes or long term 
significant public service to the area. Previous recipients include Frank 
Tessier, Louise Martin, Mary Fitzpatrick, Lynne and Maurice Stern, Ella 
Brennan, Kit and Tom Favrot, Boatner and Wendy Riley, Louise and 
Gene Rogas, Trinity Episcopal Church, Bon Secours Chapel, and the list 
goes on.  
  
 Nominations for this year’s award should be presented in writing to the 
GDA office via email to gardendistrictno@bellsouth.net or by mail to 
Post Office Box 50836, New Orleans, LA 70150-0836. 
  
I hereby nominate: 
__________________________________________________
of (address): ___________________________________ for the 
2025 Terry-Parkerson Award for the following reasons: 
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
__________________________________________________
____________________________________________ 

  



My name, address and telephone 
number:____________________________________________
________________________________________ 
 
 
Nominations Due by March 31.  
 
 
 
 

 ++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
 
 
 

2025 GDA Renovator's Award 
 

This Award is given to property owners who have significantly renovated 
their property and in doing so enhanced the surrounding area within the 
Garden District or restored an historic property and in doing so 
preserved its historical significance. The enhancements must be 
completed by May 2025 to be eligible. Please include an exterior photo 
of the home with this nomination.  
 
I nominate _________________________________________ 
(property owner) to receive a 2025 GDA Renovator's Award for their 
newly renovated/restored property located at: 
_____________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________.  
 
 Nominations Due by March 31.  
 


